
 

 
 
Our Ref: MT 
 
Tuesday 28th March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Wednesday 29th March – End of Term Rewards Trip – Tamworth SnowDome 
 
We are looking forward to our end of term rewards trip that is going out to Tamworth Snowdome on 
Wednesday 29th March. We have today met with all students who are going on the trip to go through 
our expectations. In this letter there are some key reminders for parents and students: 
 

 Students need to arrive and meet in the SPORTS HALL no later than 8.45am so that we can register 
and get students on to the coaches. We will be leaving school at 9.15am and will return for 3.15pm. 

 Students can wear their own clothes, this needs to be suitable for ice skating indoors including a 
coat, gloves and potentially a change of clothes. 

 You may want to provide your child with a small amount of spending money for additional 
refreshments throughout the day.   

If your child requires emergency medicine such as an inhaler, epi-pen, tablets then they must have 
it on them on the day in case it is needed.  This responsibility lies with yourself and the student.  If 
they do not have their emergency medicine then they will not be able to attend the trip. THIS WILL 
BE CHECKED BEFORE GOING ON THE COACH.  

Yours faithfully  
 
Miss Thiara  
Head of Year 8 
Mandeep.thiara@oldburyacademy.org.uk 
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